
 

 

 
To: AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

Date: September 4, 2018 

From: Carl Chapman, Director of Provider Network Management                                                                                                                                                                               

Subject:  Online survey of DC professionals serving and/or in contact with pregnant and postpartum 
(perinatal) women! 

 

Action Needed 
Mary's Center Maternal Mental Health program, in collaboration with community 
partners/stakeholders, is conducting an impact evaluation to assess how programming, policy, 
education and clinical initiatives have changed the landscape of perinatal mental health in D.C. since 
2015. 

The survey(s) should take no more than 15 minutes to complete. Upon completion, you will be 
entered for a chance to win a $50 gift card!  

To participate, providers should use the links below to self-select into one of three online surveys 
below based on the description that best fits their profession: 

MEDICAL PROVIDERS: OB/GYN, pediatrics, primary care, psychiatry, and any other specialties that come 
into contact with pregnant/postpartum women 

Link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GH8SSLZ 

MENTAL HEALTH PROVIDERS: MD, PhD/PsyD, LICSW, LPC, MFT  

Link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BVVKTSN 

ALLIED PROFESSIONALS:  Doulas/birth workers, yoga instructors, case management/coordination, 
research, policy, programming, education (school-aged, Higher ed) 

Link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GBTQ6KJ  

Questions 
If you have any questions about this communication, please contact the Mary's Center Maternal Mental 
Health Program at 202-987-4227. We thank you for your contribution to the impact evaluation!  

Summary:  Mary's Center Maternal Mental Health program, in collaboration with community 

partners/stakeholders, is conducting an impact evaluation. We kindly request your help 

with completing this survey by Friday, Sept. 14th! 
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